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OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 
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     V.P.ARYA 
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No. AIBSNLOA/CHQ/2008/14                                                Dated :    April  7, 2008. 

 

To 

Shri Siddhartha Behura, 

Secretary, 
Department of Telecommunications, 

Sanchar Bhawan, 

New Delhi 110 001. 

 

Sub: Grant of IDA Pay Scale to the Assistant Accounts Officers absorbed in 

        BSNL - reg 

 
Sir, 

 

                 We would like to request you to kindly refer to our earlier letter No. 

AIBSNLOA/CHQ/2008/08 dated 14.3.08 on the above subject wherein we requested for your 

kind intervention in getting the replacement IDA Scale of Rs 11875-300-17275 against the 

CDA Pay Scale of Rs 7450-225-11500 for the Assistant Accounts Officers (AAOs) 

absorbed/working in Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited.  We understand that BSNL has already 

sent the proposal for approval of Department of Telecommunications and Department of 

Public Enterprises. Now, BSNL has ordered vide its No. 1-5/2008-PAT(BSNL) dated 4.4.08 

granting the IDA Pay Scale of Rs 11875-300-17275  to a few cadres working in Telecom 

Factory Organization of BSNL and an Artist in ALTTC as replacement scales of their CDA 

pay scale of Rs. 7450-225-11500. The case of AAOs of BSNL being identical with the above 

cadres, there is no reason to delay the decision for granting same IDA pay scale to the 

Assistant Accounts Officers (AAOs). 

 

2.          We shall, therefore, request you to kindly intervene in the matter for a positive and 

early decision on the matter. 

 

                     With kind regards, 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                       Yours  sincerely,  

                                                                                                                   

 

 

(V.P.Arya) 

                                                                                                         General Secretary 

Copy to: 
1.   Shri.S.A.Tirmizi, 

       Member (Finance), Telecom Commission, 

       New Delhi 110 001. 

2.   Shri Kuldeep Goyal, 

      Chairman & Managing Director, BSNL, New Delhi. 

3    Shri S D Saxena,  Director (Finance), 

      BSNL Board, New Delhi. 

. 


